
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – March 15, 2020 

 

Team LTC, 

 

We have confirmed the Governor’s mandate to close K-12 schools does not apply to child care centers. 

Accordingly, our child care center will remain open.  Any family choosing to keep their child home from 

our center while K-12 schools are closed will not be billed. This decision was made after reviewing CDC 

guidelines and in consultation with our Child Care Center Manager, Denise Schroeder. Denise has 

confirmed her team feels comfortable and safe continuing to operate the center.  

Our child care center is licensed to care for children ages 2 to 6, and there are state-imposed limits on 

the number of children we can enroll. Please contact Denise (cc’ed) regarding availability. 

I remain thankful for your flexibility during these unprecedented times. 

Thanks, Paul Carlsen 


